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The water should be open to everyone and not make boater suffer. Without boating 

you are taking away many of people’s happy place. Growing up I remember going 

wake surfing and wake boarding on the river, it was a memory I’ll always cherish. 

There is no damage that happens from doing these sports. If people complain about 

damage to docks or the shore line, they should move. There has cars pollute and 

cause more issues. FREE OUR WATERWAYS 


